Lemos, June

From: Lemos, June

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 3:25 PM
To: Lemos, June

Subject: Public Comment Item 7A

Text message from Judy Valadao to Mayor Peters 8/13/2018:

You can read this at the meeting,

Regarding the Danco project.

The 15 PSH units would include supportive services that are voluntary, can be accessed 24 hours a day/7 days a week,

and are not a condition of ongoing tenancy.

Am | wrong in saying that substance abusers could move in and not accept the services offered but instead continue
with their lifestyle and do so having a house furnished for them?

This means that seniors who are on a waiting list of up to 6 years will continue to be on the waiting list.

| would like to see the 15 units of Permanent Supportive Housing for homeless seniors and homeless disabled people
changed to

PSH for homeless/disabled seniors, homeless/disabled vets.
It seems to me that every time housing issues are brought up it turns into an issue that takes the focus away from local

people/seniors and vets in need and instead focuses on those who for the most part come here to get what you are
offering at the expense of seniors on a 6 year waiting list.



Lemos, June

From: Peters, Lindy

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 2:17 PM
To: Lemos, June

Subject: Fwd: Danco Housing

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jaimi Parsons <jaimiparsons@gmail.com>

Date: August 9, 2018 at 3:06:46 PM PDT

To: LPeters2@fortbragg.com, Wlee@fortbragg.com, Dave Turner <dturner@fortbragg.com>,
MCimolino@fortbragg.com, Bnorvell2@fortbragg.com

Subject: Danco Housing

Dear Council Members

On Monday August 13th's agenda housing developer Danco will be approaching the City for
support for their project on South St. Apparently they have been having difficulty with financing
their project building 45 low income housing units. It is imperative that the city assist them in
any way necessary. We need housing. We desperately need housing. Please Support Danco. The
cottages they built already are popular and stylish and we need more of that kind of housing here.

Thank you

Jaimi Parsons
Fort Bragg



Lemos, June

From: Peters, Lindy

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 2:17 PM
To: Lemos, June

Subject: Fwd:

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: <zattu@mcn.org>

Date: August 9, 2018 at 8:19:25 PM PDT

To: <Wlee@fortbragg.com>

Cc: <LPeters2@fortbragg.com>, <dturner@fortbragg.com>, <MCimolino@fortbragg.com>,
<Bnorvell2@fortbrage.com>

Dear Fort Bragg City Council Members,

On Monday, August 13th's agenda housing developer Danco will be
approaching the City for support for their project on South St. It has

come to my attention that they have been having difficulty with financing
their project building 45 low income housing units. It is essential that

the city assist them in any way possible. We need housing. We desperately
need more affordable, accessible housing. Please Support Danco. The
cottages they've built already are popular and comfortable and we need
more of that kind of housing here.

Thank you!

Zattu Kadan
Albion, CA



